
 
 

 
 

Volunteer Firefighter Recruitment 

BADEN, Ontario – Thursday, September 2, 2021 – In response to the ever-growing need for new 
volunteer firefighters, the Wilmot Fire Department is inviting interested individuals to attend the Annual 
Firefighter Recruitment Open Houses, in September, in New Hamburg and New Dundee. Besides being a 
great way to serve one’s community, being a volunteer firefighter has a number of benefits such as expert 
training and professional development. Each open house will offer an opportunity to speak with other 
volunteer firefighters and tour the stations.  

When citizens need assistance, the Township of Wilmot firefighters respond to emergencies in our 
community. From car accidents to heart attacks, and house fires to technical rescues, Wilmot firefighters 
are there to protect lives and property. They are a special type of individual, with many different reasons 
for answering the ‘call of duty’. These dedicated, professionals are the first line of defense to “answer the 
call” when an emergency event occurs in our community. Becoming a volunteer firefighter could be the 
most rewarding experience of your life. 

The Open House events will be held at Station 3, New Hamburg on Wednesday, September 15 and at 
Station 2, New Dundee on Thursday, September 16. Both events will begin at 6pm sharp. You must 
register to attend, and are required to wear a mask during the presentation. All COVID safety protocols 
will be strictly enforced. The registration deadline for both events is Sunday, September 12, 2021. 

To register for New Hamburg, visit:  https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/wilmot-fire-annual-volunteer-firefighter-
recruitment-information-evening-tickets-168114102807 

To register for New Dundee, visit: https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/wilmot-fire-annual-volunteer-firefighter-
recruitment-information-evening-tickets-168118411695 

The Wilmot Fire Department values diversity, equity, and inclusion. Everyone is welcome. We encourage 
you to attend if you are interested in discovering if you are the one to ‘answer the call’ in your community.  
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For more information, contact: 

Rod Leeson, Fire Chief (519) 634-8444 ext. 9247 

Dale Clements, Training Officer (519) 634-8444 ext. 9267 

Stay connected with Wilmot Township on Twitter and Facebook 
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